
 

Church Office                   731-352-5391 
CDC Office                   731-352-2709 
www.fbcmckenzie.com 
Like us on Facebook at fbcmckenzie 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Weekly Receipt Needed 2022  $     14,117.23 
Received the week of  Nov. 13 & 20 $     32,842.59 
Total Budget for 2022   $   734,096.00 
 
 
 
 
 
Dennis Trull    Pastor 
Matthew Holt    Music/Media 
Marcus Burnett    Youth 
Rebecca Jones    Children 
Lisa Newman    Secretary 

VOLUNTEERS 

Nursery: 8:45           9:45            10:45 
  
Nov. 27      10:00 a.m.       K. Taylor 
             J. Spivey 
    S. Pate 
    T. Haywood 
    J. Pinson 
                      
Dec. 4      E. Mansfield       K. Owen 
    S. Dyer                                  A. Winston 
      R. Hardy & Ava 
                 
Children’s Church: 
 
Nov. 27             Ages 3-Pre-K        H & B Wallace 
                        Ages K– 1st          C. Kee 
  
Dec. 4            Ages 3-Pre-K         B. Ownby  
            Ages K-1st             J. Stafford 

  
Security: 
    (C)                   (WC)                       (S)
  
Nov. 27  
     
  9:00    D. Bennett        D. Bradfield 
10:45    K. McBride   T. Galey          D. Bradfield 
 
Nov. 30   G. Pate   J. Essary          S. Priddy 
  
Dec. 4 
  8:45   T. Putman   D. Hartz T. Ridley 
  9:45   T. Putman   T. Ridley  
10:45   K. Spivey   D. Hollowell H. Herrin 
 

WEEKLY SCHEDULE 

SUNDAY, November 27 
  9:00 a.m. Life Groups 
10:00 a.m. Worship Service 
  4:00 p.m. Adult Choir 
MONDAY, November 28 
TUESDAY, November 29 
WEDNESDAY, November 30 
  5:30 p.m. Family Night Meal 
  6:00 p.m. Children’s Choir  
  6:30 p.m. Discipleship Classes 
THURSDAY, December 1 
FRIDAY, December 2 
SATURDAY, December 3 
 
SUNDAY, December 4 
  8:45 a.m. Morning Worship 
  9:45 a.m. Life Groups 
10:45 a.m. Worship Service 
  4:00 p.m.  Deacon’s Meeting 
MONDAY, December 5 
TUESDAY, December 6 
WEDNESDAY, December 7 
   5:30 p.m. Family Night Meal 
   6:00 p.m. Children’s Choir  
   6:30 p.m. Discipleship Classes       
THURSDAY,  December 8 
FRIDAY, December 9 
SATURDAY, December 10 
   10:00 a.m. Puppet Rehearsal 
 

SUNDAY NUMBERS 
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 Children’s Church reminder…..3’s-
Pre-K are meeting in the room by 
the boys bathroom and the K-1st 
grade are in the room by the girls 

bathroom.  Thank you to all who volunteered to 
serve in this ministry! 
 

Coming up after Christmas…..Family night Chili 
Cook-off!  Watch for details! 

 

PLANNING 

AHEAD! 
 

Nov. 27th 9:00 Life Groups; 10:00 Worship 

Dec. 11th Puppets will worship with us 

Dec. 14th Budget & Team on Teams  

  Presentation 

Dec. 18th Adult & Children Christmas Choir 

Dec. 21st Candlelight Service 6:00 p.m. 

Dec. 25th Worship only at 10:00 a.m. 

Dec. 28th No Wednesday Activities 

Jan. 1st Worship only at 10:00 a.m. 

(Office will be closed on Friday, December 

23rd and Monday, December 26th. ) 
  

ADULT CHOIR 

Sundays at 4:00 p.m. 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR 

                        Wednesdays at 6:00 p.m. Grades 1st-6th 

 

Prayer Ministry 
“ Every good and perfect gift is from above, 

coming down from the Father of lights, with 

whom there is no variation or shifting shadow.” 

     James 1:17 

 Servants for the next two Weeks:  

B. Kee…………………………………………731-343-9219 

T. Putman…………………………………….731-358-7028 
  

W. Washburn………………………………..731-415-3027 

B. Winston…………………………………...731-571-0475 
  

Angel Tree 
There are a few angels left on 

the tree in the Welcome Cen-

ter.  If you took an angel 

please be sure you have your gift (unwrapped) 

back by December 4th.  Thank you for helping 

with this ministry. 

 
I just want to take a minute 

to say thank you to every-

one for their participation in 

our Shoebox ministry this 

year.  To those of you who 

folded boxes, carried shoeboxes to the next 

drop off station, came and filled boxes, trans-

ported them from the gym to the Red Roof 

House, donated money for postage & supplies, 

donated stuff all year long so we could pack, 

thank you!  We could not have done this with-

out all of those things mentioned above.  We 

packed 305 boxes from our church and trans-

ported 867 boxes to Milan from our area.  Be 

watching in January as we start preparing for 

next year! 

      Jen 

 

SCHEDULE FOR THIS SUNDAY 
9:00 a.m. Life Groups 

10:00 a.m. Worship 

4:00 p.m. Adult Choir 
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      BREAKFAST! 

Our Thursday morning 
breakfast’s are being held 
on while school is going on. 
This is for 7th-12th graders.  

If you would like to host or help with this, let 
Marcus know.  Breakfast starts at 7:15 a.m. 

 

GIRL’S RETREAT 

Silver Pointe, TN 

Grades 7 & up 

December 28th-31st 

See Alley for details 

Begin praying for these girls now! 

 

It’s Cold now, but we have some 
exciting things coming up for the 

summer! 
Watch for details and ways you can help 

sponsor these projects! 

  

BACKPACK  

BUDDIES UPDATE 
Thank you to all of you who 

gave last week to the Back-

pack buddies program.  We 

took up about $740.00.  If you didn’t get to give 

last week, you can give to the program at any 

time during the year.  Once again, thanks for 

your support! 
  

You are invited to a baby tea 

in honor of Regan & Collin 

Smith on Sunday, December 

4th in the CLC.  The tea will be 

from 12:00 p.m. (drop in  after the 

service) until 1:30 p.m.  Regan & 

Collin have selections at www.Babylist.com.  

They are having a girl! 

 
  

Special Practice 

December 10th 

10:00-12:00 
 

 

There are many voices vying 
for our attention these days. 
We need to be very careful 
to whom we give our atten-
tion. What sounds good may 
end up being the wrong 
voice. Take for example the 

voice of self-help guru James Arthur Ray. He 
claimed to others that if they would follow his 
philosophy and principles they would “double, 
triple, even multiply by ten the size of your busi-
ness.” His promises were about being healthy 
and wealthy spiritually and financially. He invited 
fifty clients to his sweat lodge in Sedona, Arizo-
na. 

Ray was offering financial advice to these fifty 
clients in Sedona. All fifty crowded into his 415-
square-foot sweat lodge. These people were on 
a five-day spiritual retreat that cost them be-
tween nine and ten thousand dollars. Part of the 
program included a thirty-six hour fast  before 
they came to enhance their personal spiritual 
experience. Before entering the sweat lodge, 
they had eaten from a breakfast buffet. Because 
of the temperature inside the sweat lodge, and 
the overcrowding of more than fifty people 
things went bad. Many started passing out and 
vomiting. In spite of this, they were encouraged 
to stick it out. Some two hours later, three of 
them were dead. 

These people did not listen to the right voice. 
The right voice is the voice of Jesus Christ. On 
the Mount of Transfiguration, when the dust had 
settled and Elijah and Moses had departed, the 
disciples heard the voice of the Father make this 
assertion about Jesus: “This is My beloved Son, 
LISTEN TO HIM!!!” That is the voice to which we 
need to listen. 

Satan even tried to tempt Jesus, the Son of God, 
in the wilderness. However, Satan’s distractions 
did not work, and we need to take note of how 
Jesus responded to those temptations. Rather 
than listen to the voice of His enemy, Jesus 
turned to the holy Scriptures. Jesus listened to 
the voice of His Father and it delivered Him from 
Satan’s temptations. 

During this Thanksgiving holiday, let us be 
thankful that as believers we can hear the voice 
of Jesus. Let us pray we will pay close  attention 
to His voice. His voice leads us to life!  
    

     Joyfully His, 

     Bro. Dennis 

    

    


